
LODGING SCHOLARSHIPS 
 
It is anticipated that funding for lodging scholarships will be available.  
First preference for scholarships will be to those willing to share a room.  
To lessen any confusion, please confirm with your intended roommate that 
he/she will be attending the conference and wishes to apply for a lodging 
scholarship.  We are unable to confirm a lodging scholarship until both 
roommates have registered for the conference. 
 
Once scholarships have been awarded to those willing to share a room, any 
remaining scholarships will be awarded to participants requesting a single 
room. 
 
We are unable to accommodate family members. 
 
Scholarships are only for lodging; recipients must pay the $75 registration 
fee. 
 
To apply for a scholarship, complete and submit the scholarship section on 
the registration form by July 18, 2018.  
 
If you have any questions about scholarships, contact Myra Longfield at 
Myra.Longfield@usdoj.gov or (608) 250-5461.   
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